RALEIGH VILLAGE EAST NEWS

11th of August 2021

RALEIGH VILLAGE EAST VOLUNTEER NAVIGATORS

We are inviting you to become an aging in place volunteer navigator with Raleigh
Village East. You will learn how to be a friendly neighbor who helps seniors with
services and strategies by identifying and securing those that allow them to age in

their own home and community with people of their choosing.

Resources For Seniors will conduct a training session in late September to early
October and remain at your disposal as a resource, along with RVE in its entirety. You

will be taught the basic availability of in-home support and assistance.

“Resources for Seniors serves older adults and adults with disabilities in Wake
County by providing home and community-based services and information so that
they can maximize their choices for independence, comfort, safety, security and well-

being.”

We’ve had a good year, despite the pandemic, helping our residents and other
neighborhoods get COVID vaccines, sponsoring Zoom sessions on finances and
retrofitting your home, sponsoring a cooking contest called Aluminum Chef and a

Christmas toy drive for Wake Pediatrics.
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We hope you will join us. Those of us who have already been involved have found it
to be a rewarding experience. Please be in touch with Sara Stohler at

shohler00@gmail.com or 919-821-4338 if you are interested or have questions.

The Board Of Raleigh Village East

Please, add me to the mailing list.
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